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'~1 Commonwealth Edison'

t~* [ ) one First Natianal Plata Chicago. Ittinois
4, 7 Address R;pty t;: Post Offica Box 767

,/ Chicago, Illincis 60690y

October 17, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
GDC 51 Compliance Review
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 4

i
'~ References (a): E. D. Swartz letter to H. R. Denton

' dated February 22, 1984

(b): E. D. Swartz letter to H. R. Ocnton
dated August 9, 1984

Dear Mr. Denton:

References (a) and (b) provided the compliance review
against GDC 51 for the reactor containment pressure boundary
components of our Byron Station. This matter was discussed during
conference calls with members of your staff on October 15-17, 1984.
The purpose of this letter is to provide an update of the Reference
(D) material based on our conference call discussions.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter with
the updated compliance review are provided for your use. However,
due to the voluminous nature of the attachments associated with the
review, only three copies are being provided. Additionally, one
full copy is being sent to Ms. Janice A. Stevens.

Very truly your ,

-

E. uglas S a
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

Attachment

cc: J. A. Stevens - LB1 w/l
L. N. 01shan - LB1 w/o h
J. G. Keppler - RIII w/o I;
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